This is YOUR last chance
to share faculty expectations of
\¢P‘ student engagement.

Check your email for an invitation from
FSSE on Wednesday, April 10.

Special thanks to all who have participated in FSSE.

Your willingness to help MU in this voluntary and
confidential survey is greatly appreciated!
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For more information, please contact the office of Planning, Assessment & Analysis at 717-871-7871.



